“th October X0A

At APSol this week:

Dear Parents,

This week, the children, hame continued, to- learn about aubumry iy both,
Portuguese and, Englishs They hame done o great jobs of learming key,
vocabulary irv both languages. Reception have also beerv learing about
m;odundmfmdm of fruth and vegetables being super healthy for- our

Maths

Irv our maths lessons this weeks the children hare beery learning how to

Lvl
Nest Weeks
dentists; doctors and police officers: If you hanve o profession where yow

Also- nesct week: Ony Thursday 14% we will: be: haning the Reception
showcase for parents. Please enter via the school office ab 3:30pm.

We hope yow hamve as lowely weekendl

APSoL EYFS Team
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